
 

Year 2 

 
On Wednesday Year 2 had a fantastic opportunity to try 

African drumming. The workshop was organised as part 

of Black History Month.  We learnt about hitting the 

drum in different ways to make different sounds and 

created different rhythms and beats. Everybody 

thoroughly enjoyed drumming, although our hands hurt 

a bit by the end of the session!   

Today we got to see what 2B have been up to so far this 

half term. They did a brilliant assembly sharing some of 

the work they have been doing on their toys topic. They 

talked about their trip to the Museum of Childhood and 

taught us a great way to remember number bonds to 

10. They even challenged some of the parents to make 

a paper aeroplane by following instructions! Thank you 

to all the parents who came to watch and well done 2B! 


